
CIC Mass 

  St. Austin’s Parish,  

Upper Multipurpose Hall 

9.15 am 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sacraments,CCd and pre 

confirmation classes 

Confirmation classes will continue this 
Sunday 2nd February 2025 in the Pastoral 

Centre next to the Parish Office. 
We are working on getting rooms to begin 
all other classes and Fr George Omondi has 

already approached Sr. Mary’s School. 
 
 

CIC Instagram 

The CIC now posts updates and weekly bulletins on its 

Instagram. Please follow c.i.c.kenya on Instagram to 

keep up to date with CIC 

 

FLOWERS 

The flowers that adorn the altar this Sunday 

have been donated by  

 Cheryl Barretto in memory of her mom, 

Smiley Barretto’s 6th anniversary of her 

passing.  

 Tom Sitati and family for Taima Sitati’ s 

birthday this February.  

 Musinga family in thanksgiving for theor 

daughter and sister, Cenia on her 18Th 

birthday on 2nd February.  

 Omondi family in thanksgiving for 

blessings received.  

 

 

Offertory in kind 

This Sunday’s Offertory in Kind has been 

donated by Connie Kimata and family in 

thanksgiving for Chineza Mung’ara’s 9th 

birthday.  

CIC Youth  

 
CIC Youth will have the monthly Spiritual Talk on 

Sunday, 2nd Feb 2025 immediately after mass at 
the Parish Hall. The topic is Hope Renews in the 

spirit of the Theme - Pilgrims of Hope. 
 

  

     
 

The Presentation of the Lord  

Sunday 2nd February 2025 

1st Reading: Malachi 3:1-4 

2nd Reading:  Hebrews 2:14-18 

Gospel:  Luke 2:22-40 

Readers: Chioke Kagasi & Connie Kimata  

Altar Servers: Joshua, Michael, Calvin, Nalani.  

Coordinator: Clara Masinde 

 

 

 

 

 


